Dear Prospective Contributor:

Hello. My name is Ashton Venters and I am a representative for the I
Believe Nonprofit Organization. This year our organization is striving to
continue to compete in AAU basketball. This letter is to inform you about
our organization and to request your help.

I Believe is a comprehensive competitive sports and academic program that
focuses on the development and promotion of the academic, social, and
physical skills of at-risk youth through sports to prepare them to be
productive adults in the 21st century. Not only will your donation be helping
children enjoy the sports they love, but you are also paving the way for kids
who have not had the chance to exhibit their talents. Our organization gives
all youth a chance to develop academically and socially. We offer tutoring
to our participants as well as an opportunity to compete in tournaments
across the region. We are striving to create productive student-athletes that
will better our world as youth and adults.

Please consider donating to our organization. We are in need of money to
buy uniforms, sponsor players, pay tournament fees, and expand our
organization. Your donation will be tax deductible and it will not go
underappreciated. We appreciate your time.

Please make checks payable to: I Believe

Sincerely,
Ashton Venters

I Believe Basketball
Id# 20-0951786
4604 Toddy Road
Farmville, NC 27828
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